
As some of you may know Claire,
Sheryl and both Sarah’s have

stepped down from their roles, in the
PTA committee, we thank you all for

your hard work and dedication. 
 Just to remind us of the amazing

fundraising achieved over the years
the committee was able to, fund a

trip for the whole school to Litchfield
Garrick, our lovely dance and drama

teacher Georgia who is providing
lessons every term, new basket ball
hoops, seeds and bulbs for the Horti

- Hub , and so much more, Thank
you from everyone at St Mary’s.
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Your New Committee 

Chair- Amy, Mum to Ivy- Rose
Vice Chair- Jen, Mum to Spencer

Secretary- Lucy, Mum to Rhea and Myah
Treasurer- Becky, Mum to Charles

We are so excited for this coming year and
all the wonderful fundraisers we have

planned, can’t wait to get to know you all
better.

Pumpkin Sale- Friday 20th October,
Outside School

Pumpkin Party- 26th October 15:30pm
-17:00pm

Big Breakfast- 18th November -08:30-
11:00

Non School Uniform- 22nd November -
exchange for Tombola prize.

AGM- 24th November 08:45am (Staff room)
Colton Village Hall Christmas Fayre,
Tombola- 26th November 12:00pm-

15:00pm
Christmas Raffle- will be sent home with

children Monday 27th November and
returned by 15th December, winner will be

announced and the school Christmas
dinner.

PTA have a lotto that runs each
week called the 59 Ball,  We still
have numbers available if you

would like to take part. please let
one of us know or send us a email
at Stmaryscoltonpta@gmail.com
We will post winning numbers for

each term.

59 Ball Lotto


